W) PG&E Corporation

August 1, 2022

Diane Curran

Counsel to San Luis Obispo Mothers for Peace
1725 DeSales Street NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20036

SUBJECT: Diablo Canyon Power Plant Continued Operations
Dear Ms. Curran:
Thank you for taking the time to reach out via your letter on July 26, 2022,

We find ourselves in unique circumstances regarding the potential to continue Diablo Canyon Power Plant
operations past the current license expiration dates in 2024 and 2025.

While we did not envision curselves in this situation after the 2016 retirement agreement, it is PG&E's
commitment to safely operate our assets in line with the State of California’s needs and direction. If the State
asks PG&E to explore continued DCPP operations, PG&E will thoroughly evaluate and consider their request.

Your letter raises a number of challenges related to continued operations. | agree that many issues would need
to be evaluated and resolved as part of the respective state and federal review processes if the State wishes for
DCPP to continue operations past 2024 and 2025.

PGS&E is committed to safely operate DCPP and has done so consistently from the beginning. Safety will
conhtinue to be a top priority at DCPP through the end of its operations.




